
Action Items, February 2024 

1.  Nathan and Commissioners-Continue to monitor % of water loss; currently at 20%.

2.  Area near the wells on George Drive might be undermined by water:  Jill met with James Watson 
and Chuck on February 9th.  A written report will be coming and they recommend taking annual photos
of the site to compare year to year, clearing the area to the west of the pump house, and planting the 
area with water absorbing plants.

3.  New asphalt on Hubble Court is still on the schedule.

4.  Information regarding the STORZ quick connectors for fire hydrants:  During the flush on March 
14-15, Nathan and crew will inventory our existing fire hydrants and we will get an estimate.  They 
will be 4 x 4 or 4 x 5.

5.  The new valve on Whales Tail (outside 3670):  should be installed March 5th.

6.  Weed eating the blackberries between the backwash pond and back fence will be done in April.  We 
also need to address the wood chips by the Guemes water tank and when/where to distribute them.

7.  Commissioners will clean out the newly accessed storage room for file storage.  When will we have 
the files from NWNW?

8.  Commissioners need to review Sensus meters www.sensus.com, consider replacing these when old 
meters need to be replaced.  We need to consider style, cost, adaptations, and will then start replacing a 
number at a time until all are replaced.  We would not implement the software until all meters have 
been replaced.  We need input from Nathan also.


